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Comments: I live near the proposed western trailhead and am very much in support of this trail extension. It fills a

critical gap in the local trail system, and has the potential to greatly increase safety of many trail users by letting

them avoid US 6 as they attempt to access the Eagle Vail Trail. Excited to see this come to fruition!


